
 

 

Simon Brady 

1 Pearson Way 
Osborne Park 6017 
Perth Australia WA 

                                                      

20 January 2010 

 

Dear Dale Alcock Projects Team 

 

 

Insight Early Learning has a big vision, that is to offer high quality early learning services for children. Our dreams are big 

and we want our buildings to be outstanding! We want to offer our children sophisticated environments that are 

ascetically beautiful. In turn, we recruit high level experienced teams to deliver educational programs that offer the best 

in quality care for children. We are delighted to have engaged the Dale Alcock Projects team to build our Freo Kids Early 

Learning Kelmscott Centre located on Albany Highway.  

 

The Dale Alcock Projects team went above and beyond to deliver a building that exceeded our expectations – they took 

time to talk the project through with us to build their understanding of how children and our teams would use the 

building. 

 

Keeping the bottom line firmly insight, the Dale Alcock Projects Team made thoughtful suggestions on where we could 

save money across the project and also where we should invest more to produce a quality outcome. They understood 

that children must be offered a safe environment to grow and thrive – they were prepared to take feedback and be 

open to ideas on how the building should and could safely accommodate children while creating inspiring learning 

spaces. 

 

Lloyd our Project Manager and Anna our Project Co-ordinator worked with us to fully understand the specific 

requirements of what a quality education and care service looked like and at all times we felt as if we had truly 

partnered with a company who cared about the outcome. They took the time to save the trees in the yard that will now 

offer a playscape filled with shade and were always so welcoming when we visited the site throughout the project. 

 

The positive culture that thrives across Dale Alcock was evident at the conclusion of the project when all the various 

Dale Alcock site managers were invited to come and view the building – celebrating the success of Anna, Lloyd, Shane 

and the team. This positive culture was reflected in the sub-contractors who became engaged in the project, the painter 

who cared about the low VOC easily cleanable paint, the enthusiasm of framing company that supplied the frames and 

trusses, the landscapers who produced such a wonderful external playground for children right down to the fencer who 

built us a truly wonderful jarrah fence. 

 

The end result is a building and landscape that is ascetically pleasing, filled with light and built with love. 

 

 

Donna Bush 

Managing Director 

Insight Early Learning 

Freo Kids Early Learning Kelmscott 

 

 
 


